OPEN PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

THE SOMERS POINT PLANNING BOARD WILL HOST A JOINT PUBLIC
MEETING WITH THE SOMERS POINT CITY COUNCIL AND THE SOMERS
POINT ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT TO ADDRESS THE STATUS OF

THE MASTER PLAN REVIEW AND VISION PLAN UPDATE

Please take notice that the Somers Point Planning Board will host a special joint meeting of
the Somers Point Planning Board, Somers Point City Council and the Somers Point Board of
Adjustment to be held in Council Chambers, 1 West New Jersey Avenue, Somers Point, New
Jersey 08244 commencing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 17, 2014.

The purpose of this special joint meeting is to permit the Planning Board, Zoning Board,
City Council and the public to hear a presentation by James Rutala of Rutala & Associates
and other professionals concerning status of the Master Plan Reexamination; and for the
Planning Board to receive input from members of City Council, the Zoning Board of
adjustment and the public concerning the status of the Master Plan Reexamination.

This joint meeting is being advertised as an open public meeting since a quorum of each of
the respective government bodies may be present. Although the primary purpose of the
joint meeting is dissemination of information and information gathering about the ongoing
Master Plan Reexamination process, including explanation and discussion of grants which
have been applied for and received by the City, or are pending, and no formal decision
making action is expected to be taken on any matter, each of the Boards and Council
reserve the right to take such action should the need arise.

Members of the public are encouraged to attend and interested persons should go to the
Somers Point Web site, click on Planning Board and then click on and review the Rutala &
Associates - Master Plan Review under “Board Documents”.

Reasonable efforts will be made to accommodate all interested persons subject to
availability of seating and standing room within the limits of allowed capacity.

No other topic will be included on the Agenda.

Georgiana Hutchinson
Administrative Officer



